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I support this bill 100%. I've been a motorcycle rider for over 45 years, I got my 

permit to ride a motorcycle along with my car learners permit. I grew up in California 

where lane sharing is the law, and I practiced this way of commuting for many years. 

I always did it safely and never had a problem doing this practice. There are times 

where it is safer for motorcycles to be able to split lanes in order to not be rear ended 

by cars. Also it helps with commuting to and from work in heavy congestion areas. 

Please support and pass this bill.  

 

Thank you,  

Michael Jordan  


